
 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

RAMS TO JOIN WITH CITY YEAR L.A. TO BEAUTIFY 

LAUSD’S DYMALLY HIGH SCHOOL IN WATTS  
 

WHAT:  

 

Los Angeles Rams front office staff will visit LAUSD’s Dymally High School for a school 

beautification project. The Rams will help paint murals around campus to inspire the school’s 

current and future students. The Rams are joining with team charitable partner, City Year Los 

Angeles, on the initiative. City Year is a national organization that mobilizes AmeriCorps 

members for a year of full-time service in underserved communities to serve as tutors, mentors 

and role models for students so they graduate high school, college, and become career-ready. 

A 2015 study found that City Year’s partner schools are nearly 2 to 3 times more likely to 

improve on state assessments in Math and English than schools without City Year. During the 

2017-2018 school year, the Rams partnered with City Year by sponsoring a team of AmeriCorps 

members to help serve Grape Street Elementary School in Watts.   

 

The beautification project is part of the Rams’ monthly Day of Service program. Each month, the 
Rams front office staff takes time out of the office to volunteer with local non-profits. Since 
returning home to Los Angeles, Rams staff members have provided more than 3,000 hours of 
community service and impacted 18 non-profits and 40 schools through the Day of Service 
program.   
 

WHO: 

Members of the Los Angeles Rams staff 

Members of the City Year Civic Engagement Team  

Dymally High School Principal Simone Charles  

 

 

WHEN & WHERE: 

 

Thursday, February 22 from 8:30 AM – 12:00 PM 

 

Dymally High School 

https://www.cityyear.org/losangeles
https://www.cityyear.org/losangeles


8800 S San Pedro St, Los Angeles, CA 90003 

 

CONTACT: 

 

Chase Isaacs, Los Angeles Rams, (818) 961-7856, Cisaacs@Rams.nfl.com 

 


